Recreation Report to Acle Parish Council

. We have now received our Covid -19 Business Interruption Claim.
Unfortunately we have to uplift our sum insured which will have a knock on
effect of increasing our premium.

. We are continuing to progress with our grant application for solar panels at
the centre. Emphasis3co2 have assisted up by paying for a full survey of
the centre to establish our CO2 savings that would be achieved by
installing solar panels. Fee of £1800.0 so we are hopeful with our
application.

. The new defib machine has now been installed and up and running, sited
at the rear of the Recreation Centre on the back wall of the Memorial
Garden.

. We will currently be completing our programme of having all LED lighting
installed in the Recreation Building hopefully by the end of this month the
Yare Room will be the last to have LED fitted

. The Tennis Club finally held their opening of the newly refurbished tennis
courts on the 10™ QOctober. This was well attended with Alfe Hewit in
attendance playing a few games with club members.

. Indoor Bowis continue to go from strength in the new season. Acle indoar
bowls has now the largest membership inh Norfolk.49 new members at the
last count.

The Club was represented at the National Championship Competitions,
and we now have 2 new nation champions.

The Indoor Bowls have started a new Associate Membership scheme
which will benefit both the Rec. Centre and the Social Club This initiative
has been backed by the Norfolk Community Foundation with a donation of
1k .

. The Centre have decided to name the meeting /interview room after our
dear friend Brian Grint

. Both the Recreation Centre and the Social Club continue to be doing well
considering the circumstances.



